CHAIRPERSON'S REPORT

To the Members of BALANCE for Blind Adults
For the Year Ending March 31, 2014

A new vision statement for BALANCE for Blind Adults!  It reads;  

“All people are living a quality, enriching life, and engaged with communities free of social barriers.”  

This past year, the Board of Director’s were engaged in setting a new vision and direction for BALANCE!

The above vision will take us forward towards the end of this decade. We are determined to find a way to create new opportunities for BALANCE participants to enable them to be engaged in a life that is fulfilling and rewarding.

BALANCE, will soon start an in-house program where you can learn and share with one another. Programs will be geared towards enhancing independent life skills and to provide opportunities for other skills development.

We understand, this is taking time to implement. But, new ideas always take time to flourish! We appreciate your participation in these dialogues, and we assure you we will meet these goals in the near future.

As always, we thank you for remaining loyal to our organization. The board thanks Sue Archibald for driving this vision ahead, and the staff for working on program plans!  We cannot do this alone, team work and hard work, go hand in hand!

Thank you all board members for your commitment and devotion to BALANCE.

Enjoy & stay safe this summer! 

Respectfully Yours

Naz Husain
Board Chair
